
From: Vince Katter <vkatter@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 7:46 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 
 

Hello  
 
I write in support of the zoning change for the infill project on Hackett Ave. 
 
Increased density of housing and especially rental housing is a positive thing for the city, the Downer 
business district, and for my church - St.Mark's Episcopal.  
 
Please approve the zoning change. 
 
Thank you 
 
Vince Katter 
Junior Warden-St.Mark's 
2231 N 59th St, Milwaukee, WI 53208. 
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